During the month of
November we will
discuss the theme “Us”".
We are exploring
friendships in the
classroom. As
Thanksgiving
approaches we will
begin to learn about
families! If you have not
already please bring
infemail some family
photos to Miss V or
Miss G. We are also
always busy exploring
colors, numbers,
shapes, and letters. We
are very excited about
November!

-Miss V & Mrs. G
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